
 

 

  
 
 
Monday 20th June 2022 
 
This week in Reception 
We had a lovely trip to Odds Farm last week and the behavior of the children was 
excellent. Thank you to the parents who helped. The photos are now on the school 
website. This week we will be continuing our learning about farm animals linking it to 
nonfiction reading and writing. We will be practising our assembly ready to share with you 
on Friday.  
 

 
Phonic focus for this week 
This week we will continue phase 4, reading and spelling CVCC words and high 
frequency words. We will learn the phase 4 tricky words ‘do’ and ‘when’.  

 
English and Topic 
We will be writing information books about farm animals. The children will be encouraged to 
write more than one sentence using school writing, clear finger spaces and full stops.  
 
Maths 
This week will be recapping positional language and giving directions, linking it to farm maps. We 
will also be re-capping re-calling number bonds to 10.  

 
What can you do at home? 
1. Please practise reading and writing the high frequency words.  

2. Practise reading and writing phase 3 digraphs and trigraphs 

3. Please listen to/read with your child and make comments in the reading 
record. Please keep this in their book bags each day as we regularly 
check these and update them.  

4. Practise doubling numbers up to 10 using objects and sharing up to 20 
objects into two groups.   

5. Share information books and practise finding information. Can your child use the contents 
page?  

6. Practise sentence writing. Find a picture of anything that interests your child in a magazine or 
on the internet and ask your child to write about it. Try to do this 2 or 3 times a week.   

 
 

Action points 

★Show and tell is for group 3 on Friday. The theme is favourite animals. Please can your child 
draw, paint or make a model of their chosen animal and write two or three sentences / facts about 
it. 
★Please ensure that your child has a named water bottle in school every day. 
★Please remember to bring library books on Tuesday.  . 
 

If you have any concerns please feel free to come and chat to one of us. 
 
 
 Reception Team. 


